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Dates for Your Diary 
 

Friday 20th July    Toy Day - Break up for Summer Holidays 
Tuesday 4th September   Back to School 
Wednesday 12th September  Year 6 to Staindrop Academy 
Friday 21st September   Jeans for Genes Day 
Wednesday 26th September  International Day of Language 
Friday 28th September   Macmillan Coffee Morning 
Tuesday 2nd October   Class 3 Eden Camp Visit 
Wednesday 3rd October   Class 2 Oriental Museum Visit 
Monday 8th October   Class Photographs 
Friday 19th October   Break up for Half Term  
Monday 29th October   Back to School 
Friday 9th November   Memorial Service and Lunch - Community Centre 
Tuesday 20th November   Universal Children’s Day 
Friday 14th December   Christmas Jumper Day 
Thursday 20th December  Break up for Christmas Holidays 
Monday 7th January   Back to School 

Leaver’s Assembly 

We said “Goodbye” to our Year 6 children in our Leaver’s Assembly on Wednesday 

18th July. It was a very emotional event for children, parents and staff, sad to see 

them go, but happy that they are ready to move on to the next stage of their             

education. The trophies were given to the following children:- 

Highest Attainment: 

Reading:     Paige Geddes and Harriet McGonigal 

Writing:    Molly Hewitt 

GPS:     Molly Hewitt and Harriet McGonigal 

Maths:    Harriet McGonigal  

Vi Price Trophy:   Rubie Whitaker 

Elaine Tait Award:   Jason Chamberlain 

Sports Person of the Year:   Paige Geddes 

Well done to all of you! Those who gained 100% attendance for the full year were:- 

Lente Deprez-Wray, Paige Geddes, Emily Spraggon, Thomas Chamberlain, Benjamin 

Staermose-Johnson, Charlie Geddes and Isaac Mott.  



Durham County Council 

Healthy Eating 

During the school holidays free healthy snacks will be 

available to kids visiting any Durham County Council 

swimming pool or library, Monday to Friday, all day.  

Snacks on offer include Bananas, satsumas, apples     

popcorn and raisins etc.  The snacks will help to ensure 

that kids have access to something quick and healthy to 

eat during the holidays rather than chocolate and      

sugary snacks.  Details of local swimming pools and    

libraries can be found at: www.durham.gov.uk   

Ramshaw Primary School Information 

Telephone No:    01388 832411 

Email Address:   ramshaw@durhamlearning.net 

Website:    www.ramshaw.durham.sch.uk 

Jeans for Genes Day 

We are taking part in Jeans for Genes day on Friday 21st 

September. Children can come to school wearing their 

jeans and bring £1 to raise money for this great charity 

who help children with genetic disorders.   

Lockerbie Manor 

Our pupils enjoyed a three day visit to           

Lockerbie Manor from Wednesday 4th July to  

Friday 6th July. The weather was glorious and 

the    children took part in some great activities. 

They returned happy but  exhausted, as did Mr 

Brown and Mrs Sturrock.   

Breakfast Club 

Mrs Jameson has kindly volunteered to help 
out in Breakfast Club on Tuesday and Friday 
mornings however we are still looking for     
volunteers for Monday, Wednesday and  
Thursday.  If you would like to  offer your     
services for one or more mornings a week, 
please contact Mrs Thornton or Mrs Webb for 
further details. Thank you.  

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

We would like to invite you all to come to 

our Macmillan Coffee Morning on  Friday 

28th September at 9.00 a.m. All proceeds 

to go to the wonderful Macmillan Cancer     

charity.  As always, donations of cakes 

would be greatly appreciated.  

Holidays 

 Our Summer Holidays begin on Friday 20th July 

and  pupils return to school on Tuesday 4th      

September. We break up for Half Term on Friday 

19th October and return to school on Monday 

29th October.  

Class 3 Enterprise  

This week Class 3 have been looking at ways 

of making money during their  Enterprise         

Lessons. They split up into groups and each 

group formed their own tuck shop.  They 

had a budget and did their own shopping as 

well as setting their own prices and selling 

to the children in school. All profits raised 

will go into school fund. 

School Games Bronze Award 

We are proud to announce that our school has gained 

the School Games Bronze Award this term. Thank you 

to Mrs. Flatters and Miss Shotton for putting in the 

work to complete it.  

Slime 

Due to an allergy in school, children 

are not allowed to bring slime or 

putty into school when we come 

back in September.  


